Band Minutes 2/4/2020 7:05pm

Jeff Mizner (Mattress by Appointment) spoke about the mattress fundraiser. It will be held February 22nd 10am-3pm in the Southern High School gym. Friends and family will come into the gym and shop for a mattress. Payment plans will be available. The band will make 15% of sales. Make sure to spread the word.

Volunteers are needed to put signs in yards around town to advertise.

We need to share the Mattress fundraiser on our Facebook page.

Students: every time that they send a customer, they get \$25.

Crystal Humble opened the meeting

Bobby Simpson had fundraising information.

The Quarter Auction raised \$1540.

There will be more chances to do more. Information to come.

Coliseum events are posted on the Calendar on the website. Please make sure to show up if you sign up. It is your responsibility to get a replacement if you can't make it.

You can still work events to bank money for next year.

April Payne discussed the Nominating Committee will meet Thursday, February 6th to discuss available Board positions.

Crystal Humble-March 3rd meeting will be mandatory for all parents and students attending the trip in April. Ms. Faucette will be speaking to go over rules and expectations for the trip.

Loren Stout sent emails for accounts that need to be paid. She had updated statements. The band members have an outstanding balance of \$7994.80 to the band that needs to be paid. Unpaid trips will be cancelled Friday for anyone that has not made prior arrangements. Payment options are: credit card link (\$3.00 fee for every \$100.00), mail check to PO box, or give cash to Loren.

The bus for the trip is non-refundable and has been paid. All trip balances have to be made immediately. A check to the event coordinator has to be made by mid-month.

Mr. C. announced that the 1st competition for the Indoor Winds is February 15th. He will have more information to follow.

No more new business and the meeting adjourned at 7:35.